
PJCCFS Regulation of Auditing Inquiry Hearing: Questions on Notice 

 

KPMG Question on Notice No. 5 

 

Question: 

Senator O'NEILL: Would you, on notice, acquire copies of any emails that relate to Everett and 
provide them to the committee? 

Mr Yates: We'll take the question on notice, yes.  

(Hansard, page 79) 

 

Response: 

The High Court’s approved Everett Assignments in 1980. Since that time, emails have been sent 
regarding that decision and as subsequent guidance has been provided by the ATO, relating to that 
guidance.  Emails have been sent to the individual partners who have established, sought to 
establish or require information on Everett Assignments.  Emails have also been sent periodically to 
existing partners to inform them of the procedural steps and timing of those steps that need to be 
completed should they intend to establish an Everett Assignment in advance of the next financial 
year.  Attached is an example of a procedural email (with individual’s names redacted).  
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